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B&S/ 610 /2020                                                                                            January 30, 2020   
  
 
BSE Limited,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400001. 
Scrip code: 542867 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange plaza, 5th floor,  
Bandra-kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400051. 
Symbol: CSBBANK 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Intimation under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015- Proposed Strike in the Bank 
on January 31 and February 1, 2020. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This is to inform you that All India Bank Employees Association (AIBEA), All India Bank Officers 
Confederation (AIBOC), Bank Employees Federation of India (BEFI), Indian National Bank 
Employees Federation (INBEF) and Indian National Bank Officers Congress (INBOC) under the 
aegis of United Forum of Bank Unions (UFBU),  to which the workmen and officer unions of our 
Bank are affiliated, have given notice that they propose to go on two days strike on January 
31, 2020 (Friday) and February 1, 2020( Saturday) as part of the strike called on by the said 
unions, for the demands stated therein. The subject of the strike is for the issues at the 
industry level and not specifically related to the Bank. 
 
Bank employees and Officers belonging to the said affiliates may partake in the strike 
proposed on January 31, 2020 and February 1, 2020 in case, it materialises. In view of this, 
the normal working of the branches/offices of the Bank may get affected on the said days. 
However, the alternative banking channels will continue to function normally.  
 
Please take on record the above intimation as compliance to Regulation 30 of the Securities 
and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Sijo Varghese 
Company Secretary 
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